
Report  to: Salisbury Area Board 

Date of Meeting: 18 September  2014 

Subject: Young peoples’ campus art project  

 

 

Proposed Project 

Five Rivers Community Campus started construction in July 2014 and will be complete in Autumn 

2015. The Campus Operations Board is now turning its attention the Community engagement work 

required to ensure that, when it opens, the campus is a vibrant and active space filled with Community 

activity and events.  To start this work the COB would like to engage young people in the campus 

project from the outset by developing art work for display at the campus, both on the construction 

hoardings and within the building once the campus is open.  This project aims to support young 

people to find different informal and expressive ways to engage in the campus, a key location for 

young people to access services and facilities in the future. 

 

The Project would bring together groups of young people to work with professional artists to produce 

art works that can be digitised and used in a variety of ways – online, on advertising materials, on site 

hoardings and within the campus itself.    The project will create a lasting artwork that is classed as a 

capital asset. 

 

Funding required 

 

Artist fees 

• Research and design - design workshops with four or five groups = 2 days 

• Production - Workshops with four groups at 3 half days per group = 6 days 

• Digital design (Studio work) - Four panels at 1 day each = 4 days 

 

Total 12 days = £1,800 artist fees (digital solution) 

 

Production costs 

• Printing onto panels -  £150 per panel 

• Transport and installation - £180. 

 

Total  = total cost of £780. 

 

Total Project cost = £2,580 

 

Recommendation 

The Area Board is asked to consider allocating £2,750 for the Campus Arts Project for young people 

and delegate authority to the Community Area Manager in consultation with Chair and Vice Chair to 

release the funding upon agreement of the project by the Campus Operations Board. 

 


